
Principal Musings - Spring Has Sprung!

Dear Bengal Families,

Spring is here! We are so excited to be well into our 3rd Quarter with the end of the year clearly in sight.
Our beautiful warm weather and even the pollen harken the rebirth and rejuvenation that we all need.
Spring Break is upon us just in time!

I am so proud of our students, staff, and families for navigating the last few weeks with poise, patience,
flexibility and with large helpings of grace and understanding that everyone is doing the very best they can.
We met the challenge and are happy to share that we have fully rebounded and have returned to our new
normal. Thank you for everything you have done to help us and continue to do everyday!

I hope everyone takes Spring Break to truly rest and reset for the end of the year. I implore everyone to not
let your guard down with COVID mitigation strategies. So many are now vaccinated and we are seeing a
return to "normal' on the horizon. I hope everyone is able to see friends and family and come back on April
12 healthy and rested for the successful conclusion to our inaugural year!

Your very proud principal,

Mrs. Dassing


